
                       NEW! 

School Age SLT Phone Surgery 

The School Age Speech and Language Therapy Service has introduced a new 

monthly phone support service for parents, school staff, and other professionals 

to access general advice (not child specific) from a Speech and Language Therapist. 

The Phone Advice/ Surgery may include: 

 Referral via the GP assessment & advice clinic for one off assessment/advice 

 Details of our SLT local offer 

 General advice to support communication development 

 Signing posting to relevant online information to support 

Speech/Language/Communication Needs (SLCN) 

The phone service is for parents with children attending a school in the boroughs of 

Kensington and Chelsea and Westminster, as well as for staff working in the 

educational settings within these boroughs. This is not for child specific discussions.   

The phone advice service will take place on the following dates& times only, in 2019: 

Monday 5th August  9.00am-12.30pm 

Monday 2nd September 9.00am-12.30pm 

Monday 7th October 9.00am-12.30pm 

Monday 4th November 9.00am-12.30pm 

Monday 2nd December  9.00am-12.30pm 

 

Please telephone 0207 266 8800 on the dates and times above 

 

For more information on the School Age SLT services in Westminster and 

Kensington and Chelsea, please visit the CLCH Website: 

https://www.clch.nhs.uk/services/speech-and-language-therapy-children 

Please note we will not share information about individual children via the 

phone advice service. Please contact the setting’s SENCo if you require child 

specific information. 


